

Pike Fold Community School - UKS2 Newsletter Friday 30th November 2018



What we have been up to this week in UKS2

Y<u>ear 5:</u> This week in Maths we have been learning how to order fractions by finding common denominators. In English we have been reading a variety of play scripts and writing extracts of Oliver Twist is the form of a script.

<u>Year 6:</u> This week in Math we have been solving problems involving decimals learning how to multiply and divide numbers with up to 2.d.p.

In Literacy we have been reading Charles Dicken's Christmas Carol and getting to grips with a vast amount of new vocabulary. Our favourite new word this week has been 'incredulous'!

Homework

<u>Year 5</u> Maths – MyMaths

English – Comprehension pages 24-25

<u>Year 6</u> Maths – MyMaths

English — Comprehension page 16-17 and spellings

From next week our Year 6 pupils will be selling Christmas stamps, these stamps will be needed to post Christmas cards around school using the Pike Fold Postal Service. All proceeds from stamps will be donated to the Alzheimer's Society, a charity nominated by one of our Year 6 pupil. Stamps will be £1 for a sheet of 30.

Alzheimer

Important Dates and Notices

Monday 3rd December – French Xmas Market in the Hall after school

Wednesday 5th – School choir singing at Hudson Court

Thursday13th - Years 3, 4 and 6 Xmas Panto @ Middleton Arena, Year 5 school trip to Quarry Bank Mill

Tuesday 18th – Year 5 Xmas Panto @ Prestwich Arts College

General Reminders

- Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club.
- Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe!
- ➤ Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
- Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614
- As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at <a href="https://ks2.gov
- Please remember that children's footwear must be black shoes or trainers.